Representation 4




George Hannah

From:

Sent: 04 November 2020 17:21 .

To: Licensing

Subject: Belle Congolaise, 103-105 West Green Road, Tottenham, London N15 SDE

Dear Sir/madame

Refering to the licensing of this club, | would like to'say | am Totally against this and would not like this to happen on
our road.

Why is this letter being posted out one day before the cut off date and at Soclock in the evening ? That is not
exceptable at all.

This is a VERY bad idea as we are already experiencing drunkeness, drug taking, loud noise, alcoholism and terribly
car traffic build up.

It was just the other day a young man nearly lost his life.

We put up with enough from the barber shop across the road.

We are asking for these places to be closed down, not to bring more violent to our street.

PLEASE DO NOT ALLOW THIS TO HAPPEN ON OUR STREET!!!

Kind Regards

Sent from Samsung tablet.



Representation 5

George Hannah

From:

Sent: 04 November 2020 17:52

To: Licensing

Subject: Belle Congolaise 103-105 West Green Road licensing

To whom it'may concern,

I am writing in opposition to the application for a full-alcohol license to Belle Congolaise on'West Green Road.

We are residents of Grove Park Road (very close to West Green Road and the location of this application) and after
dealing with numerous incidents of anti-social behaviour in the past | can only view this application as potentially

exacerbating such problems.

By granting a late night alcohol license, we will inevitably see a rise in crime and disorder. Public safety and mental
health needs to be at the forefront of the councils minds when considering such applications.

Kind Regards,
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